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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
Hello My name is Chantia Wilcher, and I am submitting a testimony on this issue because I am a 
Ohioan who works with people with developmental disabilities. I have worked in the health 
field for almost 10 years as a DSP and HHA. I feel that the workforce crisis will get worse unless 
something beneficial is done about this matter. Thank you for including me in this survey. 
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